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September 23, 2015
xxxxxxxxx, M.D.

address
Seattle, WA  xxxxxx

Re: XX 

Dear Dr. xxxxx,

We saw your patient, XX, on MONTH, DAY, 20X for a hearing evaluation.  He came to us with a complaint of worsening hearing loss and increasing tinnitus. Audiometric results indicate a decrease in hearing sensitivity in the higher frequencies from his last audiogram in MONTH, YEAR. He has decided to pursue amplification at this time. If there is no medical contraindication for hearing aid use, please sign the enclosed medical clearance and return it to the clinic address below. You will find enclosed a copy of the audiogram and report for your records.   If you have any questions or concerns regarding the enclosed report, please contact us.

Sincerely,

________________________________                    ____________________________

XXXX XXX, B.S./B.A.                                             XX XX, Au.D., CCC-A

Graduate Clinician                                     

Audiologist/Clinical Instructor
Department of Speech and Hearing Sciences

206.543.5440
1417 N.E. 42nd Street

shclinic.washington.edu
Seattle, Washington 98105-6246

http://depts.washington.edu/sphsc
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